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The Old Newsboys of Flint’s Christmas Program 
 

 

The Old Newsboys of Flint’s Christmas Program is designed to be a safety net to provide gifts to 
children (from birth to age 18 if still in high school) who might otherwise go without. 

 
Online Enrollment Is Open October 30th– December 8th, 2023 – 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, 

we will continue sign up in person until December 15th, 2023. 
 

Our office hours are Mon-- Fri 8:00AM – 3:30PM-- closed between 12:00pm – 1:00pm. 
 

BEGINNING ON NOVEMBER 2nd, AND CONTINUING ON WEDNESDAY’S ONLY – IN PERSON 
SIGN UP AT OLD NEWSBOYS FROM 8:00 AM – 3:30 PM, FOR THOSE WHO CANNOT SIGN UP 

ONLINE 
 
To apply to the program:   Go Online to; www.onbflint.org, from there you will find a link.   You will be 
provided with a notification of when to pick up your box. OR on WEDNESDAYS ONLY, the parent or 
legal guardian must come to the Old Newsboys office at 6255 Taylor Drive, Flint MI (Furthest south door on the 
west side of the building) during the scheduled enrollment times. 
 

The parent or legal guardian must have these DOCUMENTS TO ENROLL and PICK UP: 
 
 

1. Bring their Driver’s License or Michigan State ID that proves residency in Genesee County. 
2. Bring the Birth Certificates or Judgments of Legal Custody for each child enrolled. 

 
 
 

 Understand that EVEN IF your children have received gifts from the Old Newsboys in the 
past, all of the above listed paper work must be provided each year they are enrolled.  

 
 
 

 
 
**You may NOT sign up for more than one (similar service) agency 
during the Christmas season** 
 
 
 
We do have a partnership with TOYS FOR TOTS, where we will serve 
those children in your family who have aged out of their programs. 


